
 

The Killing Kompany  

From: "The Killing Kompany" <killingkompany@killingkompany.com>
To: <killingkompany@killingkompany.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 19, 2006 5:34 AM
Subject: J&J event on Dec. 12th at the Nassau Inn, Princeton
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12/19/2006

----- Original Message -----  
From: Fromkin, Elaine [JJCUS]  
To: 'The Killing Kompany'  
Sent: Monday, December 18, 2006 9:15 AM 
Subject: RE: J&J event on Dec. 12th at the Nassau Inn, Princeton 

 
Jon, 
  
I wanted to THANK YOU for the very enjoyable program that you presented at our Year End Event on December 
12th.  The responses from those attending were positive and I think you could hear, from the laughter that day, 
that your "mystery" went over well. 
  
Have a Merry Christmas and a Happy and Healthy New Year. 
  
e 

Elaine Fromkin  

J&J Recruiting  
732-524-2653  

732-524-1212 fax  

  
  

  


